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April 2021 

Routine track maintenance in Tarago from 20 April 
 

The NSW Government will carry out track maintenance and resurfacing at the 

Tarago rail yard to ensure the safety and efficiency of the rail network. 

What are we doing? 

We will be adjusting railway sleeper heights and adding ballast along two sections of the rail track. 

We will be working for three days from Tuesday 20 April to Thursday 22 April between 6am 

and 4.30pm, weather permitting. 

How will this work affect you? 

There may be some dust impacts associated with this work. We will make every effort to minimise 

dust by wetting the site before we start work and by closely monitoring the job.  

The Environment Manager will be on site at all times during the work to monitor the dust impacts.  

There may be some minor noise associated with this work. 

There will be no impacts to traffic. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the project team on 1300 661 390 or email 

JHRcorres@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For more information on our projects, visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 02 4907 7525 

Key 

Approximate locations 

of track maintenance 

 


